Contending Perspectives In Comparative
Politics A Reader
If you ally craving such a referred Contending Perspectives In Comparative
Politics A Reader ebook that will offer you worth, get the unquestionably
best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire
to witty books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections
are then launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections Contending
Perspectives In Comparative Politics A Reader that we will definitely offer.
It is not more or less the costs. Its nearly what you infatuation currently.
This Contending Perspectives In Comparative Politics A Reader, as one of the
most working sellers here will completely be in the middle of the best
options to review.

How Democracies Die Steven Levitsky
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

2018-01-16 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• “Comprehensive, enlightening, and
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terrifyingly timely.”—The New York
Times Book Review (Editors' Choice)
WINNER OF THE GOLDSMITH BOOK PRIZE •
SHORTLISTED FOR THE LIONEL GELBER
PRIZE • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS
OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post •
Time • Foreign Affairs • WBUR • Paste
Donald Trump’s presidency has raised
a question that many of us never
thought we’d be asking: Is our
democracy in danger? Harvard
professors Steven Levitsky and Daniel
Ziblatt have spent more than twenty
years studying the breakdown of
democracies in Europe and Latin
America, and they believe the answer
is yes. Democracy no longer ends with
a bang—in a revolution or military
coup—but with a whimper: the slow,
steady weakening of critical
institutions, such as the judiciary
and the press, and the gradual
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

erosion of long-standing political
norms. The good news is that there
are several exit ramps on the road to
authoritarianism. The bad news is
that, by electing Trump, we have
already passed the first one. Drawing
on decades of research and a wide
range of historical and global
examples, from 1930s Europe to
contemporary Hungary, Turkey, and
Venezuela, to the American South
during Jim Crow, Levitsky and Ziblatt
show how democracies die—and how ours
can be saved. Praise for How
Democracies Die “What we desperately
need is a sober, dispassionate look
at the current state of affairs.
Steven Levitsky and Daniel Ziblatt,
two of the most respected scholars in
the field of democracy studies, offer
just that.”—The Washington Post
“Where Levitsky and Ziblatt make
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their mark is in weaving together
political science and historical
analysis of both domestic and
international democratic crises; in
doing so, they expand the
conversation beyond Trump and before
him, to other countries and to the
deep structure of American democracy
and politics.”—Ezra Klein, Vox “If
you only read one book for the rest
of the year, read How Democracies
Die. . . .This is not a book for just
Democrats or Republicans. It is a
book for all Americans. It is
nonpartisan. It is fact based. It is
deeply rooted in history. . . . The
best commentary on our politics, no
contest.”—Michael Morrell, former
Acting Director of the Central
Intelligence Agency (via Twitter) “A
smart and deeply informed book about
the ways in which democracy is being
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

undermined in dozens of countries
around the world, and in ways that
are perfectly legal.”—Fareed Zakaria,
CNN
The Political Economy Reader Naazneen
H. Barma 2021-08-30 The Political
Economy Reader advocates a particular
approach to the study of political
economy – the "market-institutional"
perspective – which emphasizes the
ways in which markets are embedded in
political and social institutions.
This perspective offers a compelling
alternative to the market-liberal
view, which advocates freer markets
and less government intervention in
the economy, as if states and markets
were naturally at odds with each
other. The reader embraces a truly
interdisciplinary approach to the
study of political economy, with
extensive coverage from sociology,
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economics, history and political
science. It includes some of the most
important classical and contemporary
theoretical perspectives on political
economy. And it engages some of the
most topical debates in political
economy today, such as climate
change, the global financial crisis,
inequality, the digital platform
economy, and the COVID-19 pandemic.
For political economy courses at a
variety of levels and from a range of
disciplines, the reader is also of
interest to scholars and citizens
wanting perspective on the
intersection of economics, politics,
and society. New to the Second
Edition • More than 20 new readings
included by such notables as Elinor
Ostrom, E. J. Hobsbawm, Dani Rodrik,
Amartya Sen, Thomas Piketty, and
Mariana Mazzucato among many others.
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

• Fully updated introductions to the
book and each thematic chapter of
readings. • Coverage of key emerging
debates including climate change, the
financial crisis, inequality, the
digital platform economy, and
COVID-19
Axel Honneth Christopher Zurn
2015-04-22 With his insightful and
wide-ranging theory of recognition,
AxelHonneth has decisively reshaped
the Frankfurt School tradition
ofcritical social theory. Combining
insights from philosophy,sociology,
psychology, history, political
economy, and culturalcritique,
Honneth’s work proposes nothing less
than anaccount of the moral
infrastructure of human sociality and
itsrelation to the perils and promise
of contemporary sociallife. This book
provides an accessible overview of
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Honneth’s maincontributions across a
variety of fields, assessing the
strengthsand weaknesses of his
thought. Christopher Zurn clearly
explainsHonneth’s multi-faceted
theory of recognition and itsrelation
to diverse topics: individual
identity, morality,
activistmovements, progress, social
pathologies, capitalism,
justice,freedom, and critique. In so
doing, he places Honneth’stheory in a
broad intellectual context,
encompassing classic socialtheorists
such as Kant, Hegel, Marx, Freud,
Dewey, Adorno andHabermas, as well as
contemporary trends in social theory
andpolitical philosophy. Treating the
full range of Honneth’scorpus,
including his major new work on
social freedom anddemocratic ethical
life, this book is the most up-tocontending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

date guideavailable. Axel Honneth
will be invaluable to students and
scholarsworking across the humanities
and social sciences, as well asanyone
seeking a clear guide to the work of
one of the mostinfluential theorists
writing today.
Issues and Methods in Comparative
Politics Todd Landman 2003 Explores
the importance of comparative
politics, discusses different
comparative methods, investigates the
big issues of today and looks forward
to the key challenges for comparative
politics over the next century.
International Political Economy and
Mass Communication in Chile NA NA
1999-06-19 Examines power and
hegemony in the international
political economy from the
perspective of the various agents who
produce its systems.
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Political Economy Barry Clark
2016-03-21 This nontechnical book
provides a comprehensive and
interdisciplinary survey of political
economy that can easily be understood
by any reader with an introductorylevel background in economics. *
Provides in-depth historical analysis
of the development of
political/economic ideologies and
their influence on contemporary
debates among social scientists as
well as the general public * Gathers
ideas and policy proposals from many
prominent social scientists
representing divergent ideological
perspectives into a single volume *
Analyzes the roles of science and
ideology in the development of
political economy * Exposes students
to the findings of advanced social
science research in easily understood
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

and accessible language
Contending Perspectives on Global
Governance Alice D. Ba 2006-05-17
Global governance is fast becoming a
ubiquitous phrase, succeeding
globalization as the latest buzz
term. But exactly what does it mean?
For many scholars and policymakers
the term captures important aspects
of world politics. This unique volume
delivers and compares the key
perspectives of the leading thinkers
in the area, equipping the reader
with an excellent understanding of
the debate now defining and mapping
the future of this term. This
comparative approach is underpinned
by a lucid theoretical framework
which guides the reader towards
building a clear sense of the debate
and its complexities. A wide range of
empirical issues are covered,
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including those of Security,
International Political Economy,
Environment, Human Rights, Social
Movements and Regulation. Including
theorists of social constructivism,
liberal imperialism and realism, this
is an essential book for students and
scholars which stimulates discussion
and presents a fully rounded picture
of global governance.
Theories of Political Economy James
A. Caporaso 1992-08-28 This
exploration of some of the more
important frameworks used for
understanding the relationship
between politics and economics
includes the classical, Marxian,
Keynesian, neoclassical, statecentered, power-centered, and
justice-centered.
Comparative Education Reader Edward
R. Beauchamp 2003 First Published in
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

2003. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Eagle and the Dragon Serge
Gruzinski 2014-12-23 In this
important new book the renowned
historian Serge Gruzinski returns to
two episodes in the sixteenth century
which mark a decisive stage in global
history and show how China and Mexico
experienced the expansion of Europe.
In the early 1520s, Magellan set sail
for Asia by the Western route, Cortes
seized Mexico and some Portuguese
based in Malacca dreamed of
colonizing China. The Aztec Eagle was
destroyed but the Chinese Dragon held
strong and repelled the invaders after first seizing their cannon. For
the first time, people from three
continents encountered one other,
confronted one other and their lives
became entangled. These events were
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of great interest to contemporaries
and many people at the time grasped
the magnitude of what was going on
around them. The Iberians succeeded
in America and failed in China. The
New World became inseparable from the
Europeans who were to conquer it,
while the Celestial Empire became,
for a long time to come, an
unattainable goal. Gruzinski explores
this encounter between civilizations
that were different from one another
but that already fascinated
contemporaries, and he shows that our
world today bears the mark of this
distant age. For it was in the
sixteenth century that human history
began to be played out on a global
stage. It was then that connections
between different parts of the world
began to accelerate, not only between
Europe and the Americas but also
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

between Europe and China. This is
what is revealed by a global history
of the sixteenth century, conceived
as another way of reading the
Renaissance, less Eurocentric and
more in tune with our age.
Empire and Neoliberalism in Asia Vedi
R. Hadiz 2006-09-27 This book
analyzes the overall effect of
American primacy on social and
political conflicts in Asia,
discussing how the post-Cold War
American agenda does not promote
democratization in the region, in
contradiction to one of the major
proclaimed aims of the proponents of
the Pax Americana. This team of
renowned scholars argue that the US
agenda can strengthen anti-democratic
impulses in Asian societies,
exacerbating and complicating
existing domestic conflicts and
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struggles. Empire and Neoliberalism
in Asia also examines how the
requirements of the War on Terror
intersect with, and reinforce, those
of transnationalized sections of
American capital. Drawing on country
case studies, this multidisciplinary
book looks at the ramifications of
the American Empire for the Asian
region and will appeal to anyone
interested in Asian politics,
international relations, political
economy, development studies and
sociology.
JAIR Journal of International
Relations Avipsu Halder 2017-06-30
JAIR Journal of International
Relations (JAIR J. Int. Relat.) is a
biennial, peer-reviewed, refereed
journal of International Relations
published by The Jadavpur Association
of International Relations with the
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

financial assistance from the Indian
Council of Social Science Research
(ICSSR), New Delhi.
Beyond Paradigms Rudra Sil 2010-08-31
While paradigm-bound research has
generated powerful insights in
international relations, it has
fostered a tunnel vision that hinders
progress and widens the chasm between
theory and policy. In this important
new book, Sil and Katzenstein draw
upon recent scholarship to illustrate
the benefits of a more pragmatic and
eclectic style of research.
Introducing Comparative Politics +
Contending Perspectives in
Comparative Politics Carol Ann Drogus
2008-12-11
Handbook of International Relations
Walter Carlsnaes 2002-03-13 "This is
an excellent compilation of work on
the discipline of international
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relations (IR). . . . This handbook
will become indispensable for
libraries serving graduate programs
in IR. It will also be a good
reference for faculty and scholars in
the field, and its individual entries
will be of interest to advanced
undergraduate students." --CHOICE,
November 2002 --CHOICE, November 2002
This major Handbook brings together
the worlds leading scholars of
international relations to provide a
state of the art review and
indispensable guide to the field. A
genuinely international undertaking,
the Handbook reviews the many
historical, philosophical, analytical
and normative roots to the discipline
and the key contemporary topics of
research and debate today. An
essential benchmark publication for
all advanced undergraduates, graduate
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

students and academics in politics
and international relations.
Latin America In Comparative
Perspective Peter H Smith 2018-10-08
This book, the inaugural publication
in a multivolume series entitled
Latin America in Global Perspective,
highlights the necessity and
feasibility of analyzing Latin
American society and politics within
broad comparative frameworks.The
rapidly changing agenda for social
science research on the region calls
for the rigorous application of new
conce
Changing Images of Civil Society
Bruno Jobert 2010-05 This text
examines the concept of civil
society, the role attributed to civil
society in different countries, at
different times and historic
situations, the reasons for its
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surfacing and its multiple forms in
political discourse.
Economy and State Nina Bandelj
2013-05-08 Should governments be
involved in economic affairs?
Challenging prevailing wisdom about
the benefits of self-regulating
markets, Nina Bandelj and Elizabeth
Sowers offer a uniquely sociological
perspective to emphasize that states
can never be divorced from economy.
From defining property rights and
regulating commodification of labor
to setting corporate governance
standards and international exchange
rules, the state continuously manages
the functioning of markets and
influences economic outcomes for
individuals, firms and nations. The
authors bring together classical
interventions and cutting-edge
contemporary research in economic
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

sociology to discuss six broad areas
of economy/state connection:
property, money, labor, firms,
national economic growth, and global
economic exchange. A wealth of
empirical examples and illustrations
reveals that even if the nature of
state influence on economy varies
across contexts, it is always
dependent on social forces. This
accessible and engaging book will be
essential reading for upper-level
students of economic sociology, and
those interested in the major
economic dilemmas of our times. .
Requisites of Democracy Jørgen Møller
2012-03-29 This book brings together
the conceptual and theoretical
writings of Joseph Schumpeter, Robert
A. Dahl, Guillermo O’Donnell, and T.
H. Marshall. It demonstrates that
most of the different conceptions of
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democracy in the democratization
literature can be ordered in one
systematic regime typology that
distinguishes between ‘thinner’ and
‘thicker’ definitions of democracy.
The authors argue that the empirical
pattern revealed by this typology is
explained by the combination of
internal structural constraints and
international factors facilitating
democracy. The result of such
contending forces is that most of the
democratizations in recent decades
have only produced competitive
elections, rather than ‘more
demanding’ attributes of democracy
such as political liberties, the rule
of law, and social rights. Examining
theoretical and empirical approaches
to measuring, defining and
understanding democracy, the book
will be of interest to scholars of
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

political theory and comparative
politics in general and
democratization studies in
particular.
The Oxford Handbook of Comparative
Politics Susan Carol Stokes 2007 The
Oxford Handbook of Comparative
Politics offers a critical survey of
the field of empirical political
science through the collection of a
set of chapters written by 48 top
scholars in the discipline of
comparative politics
The Consequences of Modernity Anthony
Giddens 2013-04-25 In this major
theoretical statement, the author
offers a new and provocative
interpretation of the institutional
transformations associated with
modernity. We do not as yet, he
argues, live in a post-modern world.
Rather the distinctive
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characteristics of our major social
institutions in the closing period of
the twentieth century express the
emergence of a period of 'high
modernity,' in which prior trends are
radicalised rather than undermined. A
post-modern social universe may
eventually come into being, but this
as yet lies 'on the other side' of
the forms of social and cultural
organization which currently dominate
world history. In developing an
account of the nature of modernity,
Giddens concentrates upon analyzing
the intersections between trust and
risk, and security and danger, in the
modern world. Both the trust
mechanisms associated with modernity
and the distinctive 'risk profile' it
produces, he argues, are
distinctively different from those
characteristic of pre-modern social
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

orders. This book build upon the
author's previous theoretical
writings, and will be of fundamental
interest to anyone concerned with
Gidden's overall project. However,
the work covers issues which the
author has not previously analyzed
and extends the scope of his work
into areas of pressing practical
concern. This book will be essential
reading for second year
undergraduates and above in
sociology, politics, philosophy, and
cultural studies.
The Political Economy Reader Naazneen
Barma 2008 This reader combines, in a
single volume, the key writings of
classical and contemporary thinkers
on political economy, providing both
a theoretical approach to
understanding capitalism and a survey
of the varieties of capitalism around
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the world today.
Europe's Contending Identities Andrew
C. Gould 2014-02-17 This volume
interrogates the implications of the
persistence of nationalisms and
newer, ethnic-religious identities
for the emergence of a robust
European identity. The collected
essays intersect and are informed by
the streams of scholarship on:
contemporary ethnonationalism; the
challenges associated with immigrant,
particularly Muslim immigrant,
incorporation; and the so-called new
nationalism, including the illiberal
ideas and policies promoted by
extreme right political parties and
groups.
Distortion Or Development? Thomas J.
Biersteker 1978
Authoritarian Populism and Liberal
Democracy Ivor Crewe 2019-08-06 This
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

edited volume offers new insights
into the populist wave that is
affecting democratic politics in a
large number of countries. The
authoritarian populist turn that has
developed in the US and various
European countries in recent years
both reflects and exacerbates the
polarization of public opinion that
increasingly characterizes democratic
politics. The book seeks to explain
how and why authoritarian populist
opinion has developed and been
mobilised in democratic countries. It
also explores the implications of
this growth in authoritarian, antiimmigrant sentiment for the operation
of democratic politics in the future.
It concludes that liberals may need
to abandon their big-hearted
internationalist instinct for open
and unmanaged national borders and
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tacit indifference to illegal
immigration. They should instead
fashion a distinctively liberal
position on immigration based on the
socially progressive traditions of
planning, public services, community
cohesion and worker protection
against exploitation. To do otherwise
would be to provide the forces of
illiberal authoritarianism with an
opportunity to advance unparalleled
since the 1930s and to destroy the
extraordinary post-war achievements
of the liberal democratic order.
Principles of Comparative Politics +
Contending Perspectives in
Comparative Politics William Clark
2008-12-11
Political Science Reading Lists and
Course Outlines 1981
Authoritarian Gravity Centers
Marianne Kneuer 2020-05-19
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

Autocracies not only resist the
global spread of democracy but are
sources of autocratic influence and
pressure. This book presents a
conceptual model to understand,
assess, and explain the promotion and
diffusion of authoritarian elements.
Employing a cross-regional approach,
leading experts empirically test the
concept of authoritarian gravity
centers (AGCs), defined as "regimes
that constitute a force of attraction
and contagion for countries in
geopolitical proximity." With an
analysis extending across Latin
America, the Middle East, Eastern
Europe, Central Asia, and Asia, these
AGCs are shown to be effective as
active promoters (push) or as neutral
sources of attraction (pull). The
authors contend that the influence of
exogenous factors, along with
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international and regional contexts
for the transformation of regime
types, is vital to understanding and
analyzing the transmission of
autocratic institutional settings,
ideas, norms, procedures, and
practices, thus explaining the
regional clustering of autocracies.
It is the regional context in which
external actors can influence
authoritarian processes most
effectively. Authoritarian Gravity
Centers is a vibrant and
comprehensive contribution to the
growing field of autocratization,
which will be of great interest to
undergraduate and postgraduate
students of comparative area studies,
illiberalism, international politics,
and studies of democracy.
International Political Economy
Jeffry A. Frieden 2002-11-01 Now in
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

its fourth edition, this best-selling
reader in international political
economy offers 31 solid articles - 15
new - by renowned scholars in
political science and economics.
Frieden and Lake have edited and
introduced each reading with care to
ensure its accessibility to students
who are new to the subject. This
reader continues to offer a
provocative look at the postive and
negative impacts of globalization.
Contending Perspectives In
Comparative Politics: A Reader
Lawrence Mayer 2008-12-11 In addition
to a well-chosen set of classic
readings, Contending Perspectives
also offers students access to
cutting-edge research. By framing
chapters around a central question in
the field, the editors are able to
show students how scholars approach
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inquiry with different perspectives,
producing controversy and consensus
in interesting and instructive ways.
With these selections, students see
work with data, theory, and analysis
at its best and set in proper
context&BAD:mdash;not pieces chosen
just for their currency or for pages
of colorful detail. Chapter
introductions and selection headnotes
offer important background and
critical thinking questions.
The Far Right Today Cas Mudde
2019-10-25 The far right is back with
a vengeance. After several decades at
the political margins, far-right
politics has again taken center
stage. Three of the world’s largest
democracies – Brazil, India, and the
United States – now have a radical
right leader, while far-right parties
continue to increase their profile
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

and support within Europe. In this
timely book, leading global expert on
political extremism Cas Mudde
provides a concise overview of the
fourth wave of postwar far-right
politics, exploring its history,
ideology, organization, causes, and
consequences, as well as the
responses available to civil society,
party, and state actors to challenge
its ideas and influence. What defines
this current far-right renaissance,
Mudde argues, is its mainstreaming
and normalization within the
contemporary political landscape.
Challenging orthodox thinking on the
relationship between conventional and
far-right politics, Mudde offers a
complex and insightful picture of one
of the key political challenges of
our time.
Social Capital Joonmo Son 2020-05-11
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Social capital is a principal concept
across the social sciences and has
readily entered into mainstream
discourse. In short, it is popular.
However, this popularity has taken
its toll. Social capital suffers from
a lack of consensus because of the
varied ways it is measured, defined,
and deployed by different
researchers. It has been put to work
in ways that stretch and confuse its
conceptual value, blurring the lines
between networks, trust, civic
engagement, and any type of
collaborative action. This clear and
concise volume presents the diverse
theoretical approaches of scholars
from Marx, Coleman, and Bourdieu to
Putnam, Fukuyama, and Lin, carefully
analyzing their commonalities and
differences. Joonmo Son categorizes
this wealth of work according to
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

whether its focus is on the necessary
preconditions for social capital, its
structural basis, or its production.
He distinguishes between individual
and collective social capital (from
shared resources of a personal
network to pooled assets of a whole
society), and interrogates the
practical impact social capital has
had in various policy areas (from
health to economic development).
Social Capital will be of immense
value to readers across the social
sciences and practitioners in
relevant fields seeking to understand
this mercurial concept.
Entrepreneurialism and Society Robert
N. Eberhart 2022-09-22
Entrepreneurialism and Society
invigorates academic research by
developing new perspectives on how
entrepreneurs and their organizations
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shape our social world.
The Routledge Handbook to Global
Political Economy Ernesto Vivares
2020-05-07 The Routledge Handbook to
Global Political Economy provides a
comprehensive guide to how Global
Political Economy (GPE) is
conceptualized and researched around
the world. Including contributions
that range from traditional
International Political Economy (IPE)
to GPE approaches, the Handbook
gathers the investigations, varying
perspectives and innovative research
of more than sixty scholars from all
over the world. Providing
undergraduates, postgraduates,
teachers and researchers with a
complete set of traditional,
contending and regional perspectives,
the book explores current issues,
conceptual tools, key research
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

debates and different methodological
approaches taken. Structured in five
parts methodologically correlated,
the book presents GPE as a field of
global, regional and national
research: • historical waves and
diverse ontological axes; • major
theoretical perspectives; • beyond
traditional perspectives; • regional
inquiries; • research arenas.
Carefully selected contributions from
both established and upcoming
scholars ensure that this is an
eclectic, pluralist and
multidisciplinary work and an
essential resource for all those with
an interest in this complex and
rapidly evolving field of study.
Statebuilding Timothy Sisk 2014-01-21
After civil wars end, what can
sustain peace in the long-term? In
particular, how can outsiders
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facilitate durable conflict-managing
institutions through statebuilding a process that historically has been
the outcome of bloody struggles to
establish the state's authority over
warlords, traditional authorities,
and lawless territories? In this
book, Timothy Sisk explores
international efforts to help the
world’s most fragile post-civil war
countries today build viable states
that can provide for security and
deliver the basic services essential
for development. Tracing the
historical roots of statebuilding to
the present day, he demonstrates how
the United Nations, leading powers,
and well-meaning donors have engaged
in statebuilding as a strategic
approach to peacebuilding after war.
Their efforts are informed by three
key objectives: to enhance security
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

by preventing war recurrence and
fostering community and human
security; to promote development
through state provision of essential
services such as water, sanitation,
and education; to enhance human
rights and democracy, reflecting the
liberal international order that
reaffirms the principles of democracy
and human rights, . Improving
governance, alongside the state's
ability to integrate social
differences and manage conflicts over
resources, identity, and national
priorities, is essential for longterm peace. Whether the global
statebuilding enterprise can succeed
in creating a world of peaceful,
well-governed, development-focused
states is unclear. But the book
concludes with a road map toward a
better global regime to enable
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peacebuilding and developmentoriented statebuilding into the 21st
century.
MODERN COMPARATIVE POLITICS
SAMIRENDRA N. RAY 1998-01-01 Designed
primarily as an introductory textbook
for graduate and senior undergraduate
students offering comparative
politics as a compulsory course, this
finely integrated text is by far the
most comprehensive, yet concise and
critical analysis of the contending
approaches, methods, and models and
the theory-building efforts made in
the second half of this century. The
book provides a lucid and up-to-date
presentation of the ramifications of
the governmental process and
political dynamics, issues and
problems relating to the structure,
function, process and operation of
governmental and political
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

organizations in a genuinely
comparative perspective.
The Second Media Age Mark Poster
2018-03-08 This book examines the
implications of new communication
technologies in the light of the most
recent work in social and cultural
theory and argues that new
developments in electronic media,
such as the Internet and Virtual
Reality, justify the designation of a
"second media age".
History of Concepts Iain HampsherMonk 1998 Hoewel enorm invloedrijk in
Duitstalig Europa, heeft de
conceptuele geschiedschrijving
(Begriffsgeschichte) tot nu toe
weinig aandacht in het Engels
gekregen. Dit genre van intellectuele
geschiedschrijving verschilt van
zowel de Franse geschiedschrijving
van mentalités als de Engelstalige
21/23

Downloaded from purfylle.com on
September 29, 2022 by guest

geschiedschrijving van verhandelingen
door het concept. Aan de hand van
practische voorbeelden in de
geschiedschrijving wordt deze vorm
toegelicht door Bram Kempers, Eddy de
Jongh en Rolf Reichardt.
Political Economy: A Comparative
Approach, 3rd Edition Barry Clark
Professor Emeritus 2016-03-21 This
nontechnical book provides a
comprehensive and interdisciplinary
survey of political economy that can
easily be understood by any reader
with an introductory-level background
in economics. • Provides in-depth
historical analysis of the
development of political/economic
ideologies and their influence on
contemporary debates among social
scientists as well as the general
public • Gathers ideas and policy
proposals from many prominent social
contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

scientists representing divergent
ideological perspectives into a
single volume • Analyzes the roles of
science and ideology in the
development of political economy •
Exposes students to the findings of
advanced social science research in
easily understood and accessible
language
Comparative Government and Politics
John McCormick 2022-04-06 Offering a
comprehensive introduction to the
comparison of governments and
political systems, this new edition
helps students to understand not just
the institutions and political
cultures of their own countries but
also those of a wide range of
democracies and authoritarian regimes
from around the world. This new
edition offers: -A revised structure
to aid navigation and understanding 22/23
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New learning features, 'Using Theory'
and 'Exploring Problems', designed to
help students think comparatively Empirical global examples, with
increased coverage of non-Western
scholarship and analyses -Coverage of
important contemporary topics
including: minorities; LGBTQ+ issues;
identity politics; women in politics;

contending-perspectives-in-comparative-politics-a-reader

political trust; populism; Covid-19.
Featuring a wide range of engaging
learning features, this book is an
essential text for undergraduate and
postgraduate courses on Comparative
Politics, Comparative Government,
Introduction to Politics and
Introduction to Political Science.
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